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Hello, 

My name is Linda Browning, and I live with my husband Jim just off of Hall Blvd. near 

Greenway. I drive Hall daily in both directions. The road has become increasingly 

rutted with significant potholes and broken pavement, making it feel very unsafe. You 

never know when you will hit a new pothole!  This is true all the way from Greenway 

to Pfaffle Road. 

 

The road badly needs repairs, and has for a few years. What is the plan for 

resurfacing it before it gets any worse? I urge you to find the funds to fix this busy 

and heavily traveled road before someone gets hurt. It is a major throughway through 

Beaverton. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Linda Browning 

Beaverton 


